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“The two best t imes to 
fish is when it ’s rainin’ and 
when it  ain’t.”

Patrick F. McManus

I t  was nice to see so many 
friends at the September 
meeting and to meet some 
new folks, too.  Eight people 
raised their hands when I 
asked if  anyone was visit ing 
the meeting as a non-member.  

Our meetings are free and 
open to the public, and it 
has been a great t radition 
of CFFA to welcome guests.  
Our members are always 
glad to help new folks learn 
about our club and about 
f ly f ishing, and that’s one 
of the great things about 
CFFA.  The speaker at the 
meeting was Ron Merly who 
took us on a tour of f ishing 

spots around our state and 
many of us lef t  with a copy 
of his new book.  

That f irst  meeting of our 
season was well  at tended 
and it  ran smoothly, which 
reminded me of all  the folks 
that make our meetings 
happen every month.  I  want 
to thank Phil  McCormick for 
preparing the refreshments 
and cleaning -up the kitchen 
af terwards, while at the same 
time handling membership 
applications and renewals.  
Thanks to Roger Plourde 
for continually finding 
interesting presenters for 
our events and for assisting 
with prizes for the monthly 
raf f le.  Kur t Jagielow also 
supplies huge suppor t to 
the monthly raf f le, and Walt 
Grudzien has been running 
it  for years, so those guys 
deserve our appreciation.  
Speaking of the raf f le, I 
want to commend Richard 
Gaudreau and Kyle Dauray 
for stepping -up and of fering 
to takeover for Walt.   Thanks 
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May Meeting

Vest

The Connecticut Fly Fisherman’s 
Association will present a fly fishing 
program on Wednesday, Oct. 10, 
2012 at the Veteran’s Memorial 
Clubhouse, 100 Sunset Ridge, East 
Hartford, CT., at 7:00 pm

Our October meeting will feature 
a presentation by Maine guide and 
author Bob Romano.  Trish and 
Bob Romano have owned a cabin 
in the Rangeley Lakes Region of 
western Maine for over twenty-five 
years. Sometimes referred to as 
The Land of Fishing Legends, the 
Rangeley Lakes Region is where 
Carrie Stevens tied her Gray Ghost 
streamer and Louise Dickinson Rich 
wrote her books about life on the 
Rapid River. The brook trout here are 
native and the landlocked salmon 
wild. It is a place where an angler 
can still catch a fish as big as he or 
she can dream.

Bob will be providing a lively 
commentary accompanied by over 
100 of Trish’s photographs covering 
places to fish, accommodations, 
and an overview of the flora and 
fauna of this region of the country 
that remains much as it was in the 
early nineteen hundreds.  Bob has 
written three books about the area. 

Illustrated by his wife, Trish, 
Shadows in the Stream, contains 
a series of essays about the lakes, 
rivers and streams of the region. 
North of Easie, Bob’s fly fishing 
novel, received second place in 
the New England Outdoor Writer’s 
Association’s contest for Best Book 
of 2010. Published in 2012, West of 
Rangeley is the sequel to that novel. 
Admission to our monthly club 
meetings is free, and as always the 
public is invited to attend.

For more information and 
directions to the meeting or visit the 
CFFA website at www.ctflyfish.org

to Bob Winot for reserving 
the clubhouse for all  our 
meetings and classes, and 
thanks to Denise Dauray for 
always being prepared to 
sell  c lub hats and clothing.  
The Goldman library is 
a tremendous addition to 
our meetings and we are 
deeply grateful to Scot t  and 
Jonathan for creating it  in 
memory of their father and 
for running it  every month.  
Our meetings are announced 
in this newslet ter, and we all 
appreciate the outstanding 
qualit y of Lines & Leaders for 
which we have Todd Gorman 
to thank.  I  also want to 
give a nod to Dick Wemmell 
for sharing so many of his 
classic f ly pat terns in these 
pages.  Our club’s website 
is an essential means of 
communication in today’s 
world and we owe a debt of 

gratitude to Nils Christensen 
and Don O’Neil  for keeping 
it  running.  Thanks to Ted 
Rezepski for t ying f lies at 
the September meeting, 
as he so of ten does, and 
for always sharing insights 
about his pat terns with the 
folks who stop at his table.  

We’d like to see more t yers 
at the meetings, so anyone 
that t ies at the October 
meeting wil l  receive a dozen 
free tickets for the monthly 
raf f le.  You do not need to 
be an exper t t yer to setup a 
vice at our meetings.  Our 
club has all  levels of t yers, 
including non - t yers, and it ’s 
always interesting to see 
someone else’s creations.  

Paul Edberg has done a 
fabulous job as our Treasurer, 
but he can no longer serve in 
that position because he has 
moved to the Boston area.  
So we really need someone 
to step -up and fil l  this 
crit ical void.  CFFA is not a 
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ful ly functioning association 
without a Treasurer.  We 
cannot be a legal entit y 
without a Treasurer.  The job 
is similar to balancing your 
personal checking account 
with the bank statement.  We 
can move the club account 
to your bank of choice if 
you take this job.  I t  does 
not require coming to every 
meeting because much of the 
communication is via email.  
Everyone on the board 
helps each other out; we’ve 
got you covered if  you can’t 
make an event.  This is of 
utmost impor tance to CFFA, 
so please give consideration 
to becoming our Treasurer 
and let myself  or any board 
member know if  you have 
interest or questions.  

CFFA had a table at 
Cabela’s celebration of the 
US Spor tsmen’s Alliance 

during Hunting & Fishing 
Appreciation weekend in 
September.  In addition to 
the satisfaction of promoting 
our spor t and our club, 
volunteers also received a 
vendor’s discount for the 
weekend and CFFA received 
a $100 Cabela’s gif t  card.  
Commendations to our t yers 
and talkers: Promotions V.P. 
Rich Gaudreau, Joe Fasulo, 

Ted Rezepski, John Baracchi, 
and Phil  McCormick.  

CFFA’s next public event 
oppor tunit y wil l  be 1:00pm 
on Sunday October 28th 
at Heron Cove Park in 
Tolland.  We’ve been 
invited to teach f ly casting 
as par t of an outdoor event 
that features a hike along 
the Willimantic River on a 
half -mile loop trail.   This is 
one of the Walktober 2012 
events and it  is expected 
to at t ract families with 
young children.  We can 
setup targets on the grass 
and help folks learn to f ly 
cast.  Af terwards, perhaps 
we can checkout one of my 
honey holes on the river 
or a private club I  belong 
to in the area.  However, 
we can only accept this 
invitation if  enough members 
par ticipate, so speak up if 
you want to be there.  

There wil l  be no haunted 
house at the Clubhouse this 
autumn so our October and 
November meetings wil l 
be held there at the usual 
t ime.  Maine guide and 
author Bob Romano will 



Catch of The Month

This “Catch of the Month” was submitted by Chuck 
Koteen. Chuck landed this 33” brown trout on Aug. 
8 in East Lake near Bend, OR, drift fishing a nymph. 
Nice job Chuck. If you have a photo of the great fish 
you have caught, please send it to the Editor at: todd.
gorman@mac.com

Board of Directors

President • Bruce Rich (c) 860-450-6390 (e) ergopro@comcast.net
Activities VP • Bob Winot
Environment VP • Stan Calabrese: (h) 569-2923
Promotions VP • Richard Gaudreau: (h) 860-745-0548 (e) readfr1@cox.net
Recording Secretary • Phil McCormick (h) 871-8703
Legal Secretary • Mark Barbieri (h) 623-8187
Treasurer • Open
Advisory Board • Gary Bogli (h) 649-4227
Advisory Board • Ray Riley (h) 721-0547
Advisory Board • John Baracchi
Banquet Chairman • Kurt Jagielow
Conservation Chairman • Ed Mitchell
Education Chairman • Rich Gilligan (h) 860-839-2070
Indoor Facilities Chairman. • Denise Dauray 
Legislative Chairman • Vin Ringrose (h) 828-4642
Membership Chairman • Phil McCormick (h) 871-8703
Newsletter Chairman • Todd Gorman
Program Chairman • Roger Plourde (h) 747-4297 (w) 747-3324
Publicity Chairman • Open
Webmaster • Nils Christensen 

Dick Wemmell’s Fly Box

Maroon Picket Pin
Hook:  2XL Nymph
Thread: Black 6/0  
Tail: Pheasant Tail
Body: Maroon Peacock
Hackle: Brown
Wing: Gray Squirrel
Head: Maroon Peacock
Fly tied by Dick Wemmell
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NEXT BOARD MEETING OCT 3rd
NEXT CLUB MEETING OCT 11th
Casting Clinic on the Willimantic River in Tolland 
Sun. Oct. 28th - pending enough volunteers

Coming Events

be the speaker on Wednesday October 
10th.  Bob will  display many of his wife’s 
beautiful  photographs while discussing 
the largely unspoiled environment of the 
Rangeley Lakes region, including fishing 
spots and accommodations.  Bob is a friend 
of our club, having exhibited at our Expo, 
and I’m sure his presentation wil l  be very 
informative about this area where many of 
us would like to spend more time.  

Remember that Todd always invites you 
to submit photos and/or ar tic les for future 
editions of Lines & Leaders.  Please suppor t 
our adver tisers that help bring you this 
newslet ter.  Keep in mind that invasive 
species could be lurking in your fishing 
gear.  Don’t  take chances with lightning or 
violent storms, but remember that autumn 
is one of the best t imes to fish our sal t  and 
fresh waters, whether it ’s rainin’ or it  ain’t.

><<)))*>     Bruce



Our advertisers exist to provide you with excellent products and services and they do need your support. 
Mention that you are with CFFA, they do appreciate the feedback and patronage from club members. 
Plus they are an excellent source for information on gear, tackle, fishing tips, and current conditions.

Stitched Concepts
Corporate Apparel

Apparel Embroidery for All Your Company Needs

Ted Koch
27 Naek Rd., Unit 7
P.O. Box 2065
Vernon, CT 06066

Phone 860-872-4455
Fax 860-870-4598
www.stitchedconcepts.com
info@stitchedconcepts.com

Ron Shute
Office: 886.677.4661 • Cell: 860.306.0888
Direct/Fax: 860.735.7461
Ron.Shute@Raveis.com
www.Raveis.com/RonShute
200 West Main Street
Avon, CT 06001 

r a v e i s . c om
"The Best Website in Real Estate"

100,000+ MLS listings updated daily • School reports
Mapping of sold/listed homes • Online home evaluation

Quality for low rates - William Raveis Mortgage and Insurance

MEMBER

Providing Professional
Home Inspection Services

In MA & CT

(860) 763-4030
(800) 263-2267

www.eastcoastinspect.com

P.O. Box 558
Enfield, CT
e-mail: mark_roy@sbcglobal.net

East Coast Home Inspections, LLC
MARK ROY

Home Inspector of the Year

WILLINGTON
PIZZA

TOO
Route 74 Phelps Crossing

Willington, Connecticut

(860) 429-9030
www.willingtonpizza.com
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Cedar House
Looking to buy Fly Fishing Tackle, Tying Materials, 

Firearms and related items. Custom Framing
I have some very nice used rods and reels for sale.

By Appointment:
(860) 747-3324

Roger Plourde
146 New Britain Ave (Rt. 372)

Rear Building
Plainville, CT 06062

664 Buckley Highway
Union, CT 06076
860-684-1575
jtsflyshop@yahoo.com

CFFA Marketplace

MILL RIVER FLY RODS

WWW.MILLRIVERFLYRODS.NET

Quality Fly Fishing Equipment at Great Prices!

P.O. Box 6013
Wallingford, CT 06492
(203) 815-2414
Lynn and Bill Lanzoni
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